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Thankyoul

We would like to say a huge thankyou for all your kind donations of gardening items and items to make
the bug hotel. Birch class had a great time constructing it in out forest school area and both Birch
and Ash class have been getting green fingered planting vegetables and flowers. We look forward to
showing you the finished produce

Tliness

If your child is exhibiting any signs of Covid, high temperature, continuous cough or loss of taste or
smell, the DfE recommends that you book a PCR test for your child and do not use the rapid LFD test
kits available for the adults in the household. If a positive result is returned the whole household will
have to isolate for 10 days from the when the positive test result was obtained. However, if a nega-
tive PCR result is obtained then your child can return to school immediately and the household can re-
turn to normal.

If your child has sickness or diarrhoea please keep your child at home for 48 hours after the last ep-
isode. All illness should be reported to the school office via phone or email.

If your child needs to be taken out of school for a medical appointment please can you send a copy of
the letter to the office or send an email with the details on if the appointment was made by tele-
phone.

Pick A Chick

FOMS are organising an Easter Raffle,, your child/ren will bring a sheet home with them. Chicks cost
50p, please bring in any entries to school not later than Tuesday 30th March. Thanks

Red Nose Day

It was lovely to see all the little superheros in school and all the children dressed in red. Thankyou
for your donations we raised £35 for Comic Relief.

Tempest Photos

Tempest Photography will be with us on April 29th. Weather Permitting photos will be taken outside.
Unfortunately we are unable to allow children who do not attend St Peters in for the sibling photos as
we normally would due to Covid restrictions. Children who have siblings within school will be able to
have a family photo.

The Photographer will take all the necessary Covid precautions,
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WINN R\

Buddy Bench

Thankyou to all the children for their brilliant designs for the Buddy Bench. After careful consider-
ation they decided the joint winners are Korey and Edward. Congratulations!

Parent Pay

Please can you make sure your Parent Pay is kept in credit. If you are unable o make any payments
please contact the office in confidence to discuss.

Happy Easter

We would like to wish you all a happy and restful Easter. The last day of term is Thursday 1st April
and we look forward to seeing the children back in school on Tuesday 20th April, Monday 19th is an
inset day.
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